
Preliminary Announcement 

The International Congress 
of Mathematicians 1994 

The next International Congress of Mathematicians will be held in 
Zurich, Switzerland, from August 3 to August 11, 1994, under the auspices 
of the International Mathematical Union. The lectures will be held at the 
Kongresshaus of the city of Zurich and in lecture theatres at the Federal 
Institute of Technology (ETHZ) and at the University of Zurich. 

The Swiss Mathematical Society has entrusted a committee with the 
organization of the congress. The president of this committee is Henri 
Carnal, the secretary is Christian Blatter. The administration of the par­
ticipants (hotel reservations etc.) has been delegated to a professional 
congress organizer. 

The First Announcement containing further details and an applica­
tion form will be distributed in July 1993. 

Please write to the following address for further information: 

ICM 94 
International Congress of Mathematicians 
ETH Zentrum 
CH-8092 Zurich 
Switzerland 
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